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RE: FOIA Request to WVDCR re:  inmate/employee complaints Southern Regional Jail  

 

Dear Mr. Vass: 

 

Please be advised that the West Virginia Division of Corrections and Rehabilitation 

received your Freedom of Information Act request dated June 14, 2022. An extension notice was 

filed on June 23, 2022. Pursuant to West Virginia Code § 29B-1-3(1) you have the general right 

to inspect public records within the custody of a state agency, subject to certain limitations. 

 

You requested: 

 

“1) All complaints written by people who died between Jan 1, 2020, and the date this request is 

fulfilled while in custody at any West Virginia regional jail facility (including complaints 

submitted to your office or complaints submitted to anyone working as a regional jail 

corrections officer, manager or administrator). 

 

 RESPONSE: The public records which have been identified as responsive to your requests 

have been attached hereto. 

 

2) All incident reports (or any such reports that correctional staff are obligated to write when 

they encounter a medical emergency, suspected criminal activity, etc) written by any WV DCR 

employee about people who died between Jan 1, 2020, and the date this request is fulfilled 

while in custody in any West Virginia regional jail facility.” 
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RESPONSE: Any records which would be responsive to your request, should the same 

exist, would be exempt from disclosure pursuant to the provisions of § W.Va. Code §29B-1-

4(a)(2) and (5). 

 

To the extent you consider any part of this response a denial, the responsibility of the West 

Virginia Division of Corrections and Rehabilitation to respond to your initial request is at an end.  

If you feel the information contained in this response is contrary to law you may institute an action 

for declaratory and/or injunctive relief in the Circuit Court of the county in which you assert the 

records are kept, subject to all jurisdictional procedural prerequisites, which are specifically not 

waived. 

       

Sincerely, 

 
      Sallie Daugherty 

      Paralegal 






































